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Mrs .Brenner's Classroom Newsletter

Updates/Reminders

I hope all of you had a wonderful holiday
break and stayed healthy! Thank you so
much for all of your help with making our
week of remote learning a success. I am
so proud of how well our class did with
completing their assignments. January
15™ is the last day of the 2" quarter.
Report cards will be sent home the
following week. Please review the report
card (you can keep it) and then sign &
return the envelope in your child's folder.

What we are learning...

e Identifying letter names and sounds
along with letter formation.

e Sight words—Students have been
inroduced to 21 sight words. (I, a, can,
see, the, we, my, to, do, am, at, up, so,
go, and, like, in, is, I, me & be) Please
continue to practice these words with
your child. They need to be able to
read and write these words. This
week: he & she.

e Math—Students are working on
numbers 11-20. They are learning how
to write the number, show how many
objects make a set & show how these
numbers are made up of 1 ten and
some ones.

e Writing—Students are writing true
stories. These are stories about
something that has happened to them
or somethinag they have done

Specials-3" Quarter
Monday—Music

Tuesday—Art

Wednesday—Gym
Thursday—Library

Friday—Gym (Jan 22-March 26)

Upcoming Events

--------------------------------------------------------

End of 2"d Quarter
Friday, Jan 15t
No School

Jan. 18t (MLK Day) &
Jan. 19th(Teacher Workday)

Communication

If you have questions of concerns, you
can:
e send a note with your child
e call the school
(548-1013 ext. 3127)

e email me |brenner@gcswave.com
¢ Send me a message on Seesaw
Please visit the Greenville City Schools'
website for more information about

events. The address is
www.greenville.k12 oh.us.
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